From:  Miller, Karen

Sent: 9/14/2012 6:05:07 AM

To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: Final Evaluation Report on the CHANGES program

Brian,

Here is the final evaluation report. The PG&E comments I sent you were on the draft. The next
opportunity for comments will be on 1) a proposed decision by ALK Kim on whether the CHANGES
program should be continued to be funded by CARE funds, and if so, at what level; and, 2) a draft
resolution that will be written by Kyle DeVine and myself that will propose that the CHANGES program
be continued and where we will propose how it will be designed and managed over the longterm.

Thanks again,

Karen
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